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Written by
Dee Loflin, SMT Manager/Editor

Dexter, Missouri - With storms approaching the annual "Trunk or Treat" will not be
cancelled, it might possibly be moved indoors to the high school gym.

Trunk or Treat is a safer alternative to door-to-door trick –or-treating.  This event
provides parents with a safe environment.  Children are invited to wear costumes
 and parade around the school parking lot receiving goodies from the high school
students.

In the photo are DHS student council members who work very hard each year with other
Dexter high school clubs to sponsor the event. 

Trunk or Treat "rain or shine" will be held Thursday, October 31st from 5:30 - 7:30 p.m.
in the Dexter High School parking lot.  The public is invited and children are encouraged
to attend.

Dress up and have some fun!
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